# **CONNECTION CARD**

Visitors: Thank you for joining us today!

Please help us connect with you by filling out this card. When you have finished, simply tear off this page and drop it at the Welcome Center in the lobby.

Tell us about Yourself:
Name:
Address:
City/Zip:
Phone:
Email:
lama:
1st Time Visitor Returning Visitor
I heard about Penn Valley from:
Friend Flyer Website Event
Other:
I am:
Married Single Other:
I have kids: Yes No
I would like to:
Understand my relationship with God
Learn more about Penn Valley Church
Learn more about various Ministries
Discuss being Baptized
Discuss having my Child Dedicated
Volunteer
Today's Date:

# Notes for this Week




320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA 18969
Phone: (215) 723-5890 | Fax: (215) 723-7136
Sunday Mornings
9:25 a.m. Prayer | 10:15 a.m. Worship Service
www.pennvalleychurch.org

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES
Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or
Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468.





# Welcome!

We're glad you're here & hope throughout our time together this morning you will truly Experience His Grace.

# Pray

We encourage you to spend some extra time with our God, meditating on his word and praying for the needs of our families, our communities, our nation and our world.

# About Us

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision by visiting the "Who We Are" tab on our website at www.pennvalleychurch.org.

"Penn Valley Church exists to help our neighbors discover the story of God, be discipled in the family of God and deliver the love of God to our community and beyond."

November 20, 2022 Sermon Series: "The Holiness of God"

Messages are available on the website.

This Week: "The Holiness of God" ~ Exposed
Psalm 51:1-13 ~ Adam Larew Speaking

Next Week: "The Holiness of God" ~ About Face Zechariah 1:1-6 ~ Dave Allem Speaking

#### Events this Week

Monday 11/21: Elder Board Meeting @ 7 p.m. in the

Coffee House

Tuesday 11/22: Young Adults Meeting @ 7 p.m. in the

Coffee House

Thursday 11/24: Happy Thanksgiving! Friday 11/25: GCS & Office Closed

#### Announcements

### **Baptism Sunday - Today**

Baptism is the outward act that symbolizes the inward transformation of coming to and receiving Jesus Christ as our Savior. The purpose of baptism is to give visual testimony of our commitment to Christ. The following individuals are being baptized today: Liz Herman, Branson Larew, Lincoln Larew, Weston Larew, Andrew Young & Ashley Young. Congratulations!

# **Angel Tree Prison Ministry**

This Christmas we will be the hands and feet of Jesus by donating Christmas gifts to Angel Tree, a prison ministry that helps incarcerated parents give gifts to their children. A Christmas tree has been placed in the lobby and you can choose a gift tag off the tree to purchase the item that is listed on the tag. See Amy Wheeler or contact her at amylynn1023@gmail.com with guestions.

### Announcements Continued

### N.U.T.S. Hiking

The N.U.T.S. will be heading out after church next Sunday, November 27 for a hike. Students need to bring a waiver form, packed lunch, water bottle, comfortable shoes, and weather appropriate clothing. Sign up on our website under the "Events" tab. Questions? See or contact Christine Brown at ckrasins@yahoo.com.

#### Marshals for Souderton Christmas Parade

Organizers of the Souderton Christmas Parade are looking for marshals to help with traffic during this year's event. The parade will be on Saturday, December 3 approximately 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. Volunteers will be assigned to a post to keep people out of the road and keep traffic off of the parade route. This would be a GREAT family event being that you are in charge of an intersection and would have VIP seats for the family. If you have questions please email Dan Houser at dhouser00@yahoo.com.

## **Operation Christmas Child**

Thank you to everyone who helped pack shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child last week. We appreciate your time and donations to help needy children around the world. If you would still like to make a contribution to help cover the shipping costs checks can be written to Penn Valley Church with "OCC" on the memo line and dropped in the lock box on the foyer wall.

#### **Blood Drive - Save the Date**

Give the perfect gift this year by donating blood this holiday season. Our drive will be held on Wednesday, December 28 from 2:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center. Appointments can be scheduled online at redcrossblood.org and be sure to use the sponsor code "pennvalley" when registering.

# Offering Envelopes

If you no longer use church offering envelopes, please contact Deb Zender at the church office to let her know at deb.zender@pennvalleychurch.org.

#### Announcements Continued

### PowerUP/Family Night

Mark your calendars for our next PowerUp Night to be held on Wednesday, December 7 at 6 p.m. in the Gym.

# Are you on our One Call Messaging List?

If you would like to receive messages from PVC please email us at info@pennvalleychurch.org.

#### Grace Christian School

### GCS Moms in Prayer

Moms in Prayer will meet the 2nd Thursday night of every month and the 2nd Friday morning of each month.

### **Thanksgiving Break**

Thanksgiving Break will be Wednesday, November 23 through Monday, November 28.

#### **Christmas Concert**

GCS's Christmas Concert will take place Friday, December 9 at 6:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary.

#### **GCS Christmas Shoppe**

Children will enjoy shopping for their family and friends on Monday, December 19.

### Prayer Concerns

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family. Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the lobby.

i idyel kec	40 <del>0</del> 313, COMM	eriis or soggesii	OHS

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.